Grade 4 mid term 1 August 2021

English

Task 1: COMPREHENSION

 Read the following passage and then answer the questions in the spaces provided.

THE DANCING COMPETITION

The dancing competition had been planned for three months. All the competitors had practised well. Their trainers were their class teachers. They had mastered all the moves, from head to toes. Every Friday afternoon, they would meet in the school hall for more practice. The competition would be between Grade Four Red and Grade Four Blue. On the competition day, parents would come and watch the amazing talents displayed by their children.

1.	The dancing competition was planned for	months.				
2.	The competitors were trained by their					
3.	On Fridays, the competitors practised in the					
4.	The competing classes were	·•				
5.	would be invited to se	e the children.				
ii)	LEARNERS' DIET	6 B				
	Schools going children need to be healthy. When they	are healthy, they				
do	n't easily fall sick. They mostly need body building foods l					
bo	dies are growing fast. Again, when they are healthy, learn	ning becomes easy				
	cause it is possible for them to understand more faster.					
	ilding foods are milk, eggs, legumes and all types of flesh					
	od groups like vitamins and carbohydrates must not be le					
	ke a balanced diet which consists of carbohydrates, proto					
6.	The writer says that learners need to be					
7.		foods.				
8.						
9.						
	D. A balanced diet is made up of					
- 1	and					

Compiled & distributed by Schools Net Kenya, P.O. Box 15509-00503, Nairobi | Mob: 0734579299

E-mail: infosnkenya@gmail.com | ORDER ANSWERS ONLINE at www.schoolsnetkenya.com

Task 2: LANGUAGE STRUCTURES / GRAMMAR

Fill in the blank spaces with the correct words.

	young	parents	grandmo	ther	once	responsible		
		upon a time	e there liv	red a h	ov called	Koome His		
N.	upon a time, there lived a boy called Koome. His12							
had died when he was very				. He li	ved with h	nis	_ in a	
0		ş	13	, vs	÷	14	* 2	
sn	nall hut. His g	grandmother to	ried her b	est to	bring him	up as a		
~an	nd respectfu	l boy.					.5	
		orrect article the sentences			he teache bout me.	er said nothing		
16		e to become of this country			oes a mill ye?	ipede have		
17		always wear _ while in public			/se "is" o tatement	r "are" to com s.	plete the	
18	3. My duck la egg yester				My tooth _ ching.		not	
,	Use "many "much" co	<u>", "any", "sor</u> rrectly.	ne" or		he oxen_ n the field	d.	_'working	
19	9. Mueni has soup.	prepared			Njuoga's f wollen.	eet		
20	O. I saw computers			e		[Score 25	

Task 1: LISTENING AND SPEAKING

The teacher greets the learner (learner responds). The teacher asks the learner to sit.

The teacher tells the learner:

"Listen carefully to the passage that I am going to read, then you will answer in English the questions I am going to ask you."

ETIQUETTE .

When having meals, there are things we should do and others that we should not. To show good behaviour during this time, first we must not talk with food in our mouth as food particles may drop on other foods. This can also cause chocking. It is also good to chew food with the mouth closed. Stretching hands over other people's food is not a good idea because you might accidentally knock the foods over. Instead, you can ask someone to pass you what you want from the other end. When serving, we need to serve the amount we can comfortably finish. Leaving unfinished foods causes wastage.

- 1. When you don't talk with food in the mouth, which behaviour do you show?
- 2. Why is it bad to speak as you eat?
- 3. What do you do if you need something from the other end of the table during meal time?
- 4. Which accident can occur when you stretch your hands over other people's foods as you eat?
- 5. According to the passage, what causes wastage?

Sc	Score			
	5			

Task 2: READING ALOUD

The teacher says as he points the passage: "I would like you to read this passage aloud."

ACCIDENTS

Road accident can be prevented if we all follow traffic rules. Pedestrians should use their paths while using the roads. They also need to cross the road at the correct position, zebra crossing points. Drivers should avoid drugs especially when driving. They also need to follow the road signs properly. Our roads can be more safer if all this is done.